
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

RELOCATION OF EXISTING ROAD HUMP 
 

LONGDEN TERRACE, MARKET WARSOP 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Nottinghamshire County Council in 
exercise of its powers under Section 90A - 90I of the Highways Act 1980 
proposes to install a traffic calming hump at Longden Terrace in Market Warsop 
in the District of Mansfield                                                                                                                             

The hump is being installed to replace the existing road hump that is currently 
located outside number 35 Longden Terrace. The new hump would be located 
approximately 9 metres south-east of the existing road hump. The hump would 
be approximately 4 metres along the centre line and 75mm high at its highest 
point.  

The road hump is being moved so that it is not across the new access road to the 
housing development located off Longden Terrace. 

Any comments/objections (quoting ref: Longden Terrace) in respect of the traffic 
calming proposal must be received by me, in writing, by 21st July 2023. 
 
 

Improvements Manager 
Via East Midlands Ltd 

Major Projects and Improvements 
Bilsthorpe Depot 
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Bilsthorpe 

Nottinghamshire 
NG22 8ST  

 
or by e-mailing TMconsultation@viaem.co.uk 


